Pastor Steve Warner	June 25, 2	023 S	Sermon Notes
	is a		(Acts 20:35
Why is Giving a Gift?			
The Gift of Giving / M	1atthew 25:14-	30	
Giving of deepens ones	-5	and	with God
•			
•			
•			
Giving is a discipline that and		of God. (2 C	Corinthians 9:7)
Giving	(Ja	ames 2:15-16	6, 1 John 3: 17)
Why is Giving a Gift?	/ Matthew 25:	34-40	
Giving is a gift because	it is an avenue fo	or disciples t	o, in with God.

Benediction / Colossians 3:17

The gift of giving



June 25, 2023 CHRIST COMMUNITY WESLEYAN CHURCH

WELCOME!

We are so glad you decided to join the CCWC family for worship today! Our hope is that you will encounter the love of Jesus and be encouraged in your faith journey! Further, we also want to aid you in taking your NEXT STEP! Part of our mission as a church is to aid all people in taking their NEXT STEP in faith, to become a *disciple who makes disciples*. This bulletin is intended to communicate details and express information on how to make this vision a reality!

FIRST-TIME GUESTS

Thanks for joining us! Help yourself to some complementary coffee at our Café in the Lobby! Grab a chair and connect with others, or take a moment to tour and check out our facility.

Please visit our Info Center! We'd love to meet you, present you with a free gift today, and make a donation in your name to our monthly COMMUNITY PROJECT or PARTNER.

We love children and want you to know your kids are welcome here! We have kids' ministry for birth-6th grade during each worship service. If you prefer to keep your children with you but they become restless, we invite you to take advantage of the live-feed video in our main lobby or in the lobby of our kids ministry area.

GET CONNECTED

Have questions or want to know more?

There are lots of ways to find out what is going on at CCWC:

- 1. Fill out the CONNECT CARD in the seat in front of you and take it to the Info Center
- 2. Scan the virtual CONNECT CARD and follow the prompts through the appropriate link.
- 3. Stop by the Info Center to talk with a knowledgeable volunteer who can answer questions, get you connected, and pray for you.
- 4. Sign up to receive our e-News Letter on the virtual or hard copy CONNECT CARD.
- 5. Visit our website at ccwconline.com or our Facebook page.
- 6. Call or stop by the church office Monday Thursday 8am 4pm 740-698-2292

RALLY FOR THE ROOF TOTAL GIVING TO DATE: \$33,342

Sunday Evenings

Youth Ministry

7th - 12th Grades 6pm-7:30pm

CCWC ANNOUNCEMENTS & INFORMATION

Reflection Cross

We will be dedicating the Reflection Cross today after the second service. We hope you'll join us!

Peanut Butter & Jelly Project

Athens County Children's Services has launched the 16th season of the Peanut Butter and Jelly Project. They are aiming to serve over 4,000 kids this summer. You may donate jars of peanut butter and jelly at the table in the lobby and they will go directly to ACCS to be distributed every Thursday from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM from June 1 - July 27 at various locations around the county. Donations have been amazing thus far; you may continue to donate throughout July.

2023 Year End Financials

The Wesleyan Church conference year and fiscal year officially concluded on May 31st. All income and expenses have been recorded by our Financial Manager, reviewed and assessed by our Financial Guidance Committee, and statements are available at the Information Center for anyone who would like a copy of our year end report. Thank you to all who invested in the ministry of CCWC this year. God is good and He continues to provide!

Bible Study

CCWC wishes to increase the number and variety of Bible study classes. If the Holy Spirit is prompting you to lead a study or if you're interested in joining a study group, contact the office to see how you can get involved.

Revival Starts Here T-Shirts

You probably remember that this past Spring we walked through a series entitled, "Revival Starts Here." T-Shirts were distributed to maximize the message and as a means to remind us of the history and promise of God's revival. At this point, the message continues! Due to a production issue with the company we received a second shipment of these t-shirts. When we reported the discrepancy, the company told us to keep the t-shirts at no cost to us! So we are passing this gift on to our church family. If you would like a second t-shirt or if you would like to take one for a friend, please stop by the table in the lobby and help yourself. God bless you and remember, "Revival Starts Here."